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21st September, 2018        

 

NHI CLAIMS PROCESSING SYSTEM UNAVAILABLE FOR MAINTENANCE  

 

The public is advised that the National Health Insurance (NHI) claims processing 

system will be unavailable from 8:30 p.m. on Friday, September 21 (TONIGHT) to 12 

noon on Saturday, September 22.  

The system will be offline due to necessary maintenance and upgrades.  

The National Health Insurance of the Virgin Islands apologizes for any 

inconvenience caused and kindly asks for your patience at this time.  
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Contact April T. Glasgow 
Telephone (284) 852-7875 

Cell (284) 442-4507 
Email aglasgow@vinhi.vg 

Website www.vinhi.vg 


